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Subject: 
 
ITU Centres of Excellence face-to-face training course on “The use of adaptive technologies 
to transmit video over radio channels”, Odessa, Ukraine, 7-8 November 2019 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

I am pleased to invite your organization to participate in the face-to-face training course on “The use of 
adaptive technologies to transmit video over radio channels” to be held in Odessa, Ukraine, from 7 to 8 
November 2019. This training is organized jointly by the International Telecommunication Union (ITU) and 
A.S. Popov Odessa National Academy of Telecommunications (ONAT) of the Ministry of Education and Science 
of Ukraine as part of the Digital Broadcasting Programme under the auspices of the ITU Centres of Excellence 
for Europe Region. The training will be delivered in Russian. 

This training course will introduce concepts including color perception adaptive models in devices, 
compression method and spatial sound in modern broadcasting systems. Detailed information on this training 
course is described in the course outline, which can be downloaded from the ITU Academy Portal at the 
following link http://academy.itu.int/. 

The course is targeted at designers of digital broadcasting and wireless telecommunications 
systems, specialists engaged in provision of high-quality communication and high-quality color reproduction 
and is of interest for staff of organizations, enterprises and institutions dealing with the development of 
adaptive wireless communication systems, transmission of video content and information. 

Registration should be made online at the aforementioned link no later than 7 November 2019. Payment 
details are specified in the course outline. 

Mr. Jaroslaw Ponder, Head of the ITU Office for Europe (eurregion@itu.int) and Mr. Vladyslav Kumysh, Head 
of Research Development Department, A.S.Popov ONAT (email: rdd@onat.edu.ua) are at your full disposal 
should you require any information. 

Additional details on this training course, such as an information note for participants, including a list of 
recommended hotels, are available at the ITU Academy Portal at http://academy.itu.int/. 

We look forward to your active participation in this training course. 

Yours faithfully, 

 

[Original signed] 

Doreen Bogdan-Martin 
Director 
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